














Exemption from unfair dismissal regulations and the consequential loss of job
security;
The loss of superannuation benefits;

Restricted access to industrial advocates, such as through unions’ right of
entry;

Loss of salary sacrificing benefits; and

Inadequate training or lack of access to appropriate training.

United Voice believes that the Commission needs to address these issues more fully
in its final report.

Similarly, United Voice believes that the direct employment of family members by
people with a disability needs to be approached with extreme caution. Quite apart
from the numerous issues identified by the Commission United Voice is concerned
that, as with the use of volunteers, it has the potential to de-professionalise the
workforce. The matters raised above are also equally relevant to the paid
employment of family members.
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